Application To Remove from the Heritage Registry

Please receive this letter, along with our stamped Engineer report, to request the removal of the
Heritage Designation from the building at 7119 Tecumseh Road. Stoney Point , Ontario.

It is our intention to demolish the building. The building is not safe and it is our intention to
demolish the building. After demolition, it is our intention to develop the property.

It is our understanding that the enclosed information will now be passed on to the Heritage
Advisory committee for their comments and requirements for us to comply with this application.

Thank you for receiving this request.
Sincerely,

Kamal Lachine
Canada Group International Limited.
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